Mr. Peter Swectinan

Ceter Sweetman & Associales
{4 Postnet

115 Lower Rathmines Road
Dublin 6

sweetmanplannin g gmail.com

Re: Application fov Review of an IPPC licence, Woodvitle Pig Farms Limited, Reg.
No. PIH67-02

30 September 2011 Reg. PO467-02

Dear Mr. Sweehman

| reter to vour carrespondence of 29" September 2001, requesting information in
relation to the ubove reterenced application for an IPPC licence.

Fam to advise that all intormation relating to this application is available to view on the
Agency’s website att www.epa.ie. The information available consists of all application
documentation, all correspondence received in relation 1o the application, the Inspector's
Report and Reconmnendation. the Board Minute and the Proposed Determination,

All documents are available i digital tormat.

Yours sincerely

i =
A Bolge-
Ana Bolger

Programme Officer

LEavironmental Licensing Programme

Office of Climate. Ticensing & Resource Use
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